
Letter from William Gorman to Edward Gentner Regarding Subpoenaed Materials

Letter dated September 17, 1991 from Senior Archivist William Gorman to Edward Gentner, U.S. District Court for the Western 
District, enclosing documents in response to September 9 subpoena issued on behalf of Elizabeth Fink.
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